

19th September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

## The 'Small School With a BIG Heart Fun run' - Friday 11th October

Following the super success of our 'small school BIG heart' fun run in 2022 and 2023, where we raised a tremendous amount for the PTFA of All Saints Marsh; we are holding our third 'PTFA All Saints Marsh Fun Run' on **Friday 11**th **October 2024.** 

All donations collected will go to our PTFA who provide our children with play equipment, subsidise school trips, reception children's bibles and bubbles, year six leavers' gifts and much more. This is a fantastic opportunity to get the children exercising and raising money for our PTFA!

Weather permitting, the children will complete laps of the playing field/MUGA within their normal PE lessons. They will take part in small groups, with their classmates supporting and cheering them on.

If you would like to watch and cheer your child(ren) the run the times of their PE sessions are:

Templar – 9 -10am

Courtenay – 11 – 12am

Forde Yr 1 and 2: 1.15 – 2.15pm

EYFS 2.15 - 2.45pm

The children will wear their normal PE clothes and please make sure they have suitable footwear.

We attach a sponsorship form for you to please collect your donations. Please can we have all donations in by **Friday 18**<sup>th</sup> **October.** 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to 11<sup>th</sup> October. If you are feeling sporty – please feel free to wear your own PE kit and trainers and join your child/ren for a lap or two!

Regards,

**PTFA** 



All Saints Marsh C of E Academy
Osborne Street, Newton Abbot
Devon, TQ12 2DJ
T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org

W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk



